
Testimony in Support of 1430 – Phil Murphy for NDSGA  

Chairman Schaible and Committee, while it seems that the bill in its original form was a bit more 

generous, we stand in support of whatever this bill can provide to ensure more help for students.  

Simply, the more help/incentive we can provide will engender a better qualified candidate for the 

agricultural industry and more of them as well.  Good for the whole state!  Thank you for supporting this 

action and enjoy the rest of the session. 


